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Your Department of Veterans' Services has been providing services and benefits 
to veterans and to the dependents of 

veterans since 1861.

Dear Veterans' Service Officer, 

On February 15th, the Massachusetts Veterans' Service Officers Association will hold their annual 
Winter Training Conference. This one-day event will be full of classes to improve your knowledge in 
the various aspects of Veterans' Services across the Commonwealth. 

You will hear from colleagues and partners across Massachusetts about benefits related to mental 
health, VA claims, OnBase & Chapter 115. 

We will also receive a brief from the National Guard about how they support the military and 
Veteran community with the Massachusetts Medals of Liberty and Fidelity; Military Flyover 
requests, and other support and services. 

We hope you will be able to attend. This is a great opportunity to meet your neighbors and 
colleagues from across the state. However, if your schedule does not allow you to attend physically, 
we will have a digital option.

Please complete the attached registration form and send it to our MVSOA Treasurer, Micaila Britto 
(mbritto@town.somerset.ma.us). 

If you have any questions about the training, please contact the MVSOA Training Committee Chair, 
Rick Voutour (rvoutour@leominster-ma.gov). 

Lastly, if you have any questions about the MVSOA as a whole, please feel free to email me: 
PGeorge@watertown-ma.gov. 

Patrick George
President
Massachusetts Veterans' Service 
Officers Association (MVSOA) 




